
From: mikea@hargray.com

Date: October 13, 2016 at 1:40:56 PM EDT

To: geneboyle3@gmail.com, bobzakhar@yahoo.com, jackpkelly@gmail.com


We just got home Wed after a week in Alabama. We have trees all over and one that went thru the house into a 
bedroom .Apparently we had a 3to 5 foot water surge that messed things up in my garage and under the house. Ellie's car 
is totaled with water damage. 

But the sun is out and we are fine and the water just came on. 
Thank you very much for your concern. 

Mike 

From: mikea@hargray.com

Subject: Re: Hoping You're High and Dry!!

Date: October 11, 2016 at 5:31:35 PM EDT

To: "Gene Boyle III" <geneboyle3@gmail.com>


Never got to Charleston because of car trouble. But we were able to backtrack to Auburn. HHI opened today so we are 
going tomorrow but no power and water. So we'll check out the house and head to Charleston most likely.. 

Mike 

********** 

On Sun, 9 Oct 2016 23:16:00 -0400 
Gene Boyle III <geneboyle3@gmail.com> wrote: 

Mike, 

Thanks for letting me know.  I’ll alert the rest of the guys, and of course we’re glad to hear that you and Ellie are good!! 
 When you get a chance, please do let me know how things are progressing as you begin your return to normalcy. 

Best, 
Gene 


